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January 19, 2018 o

€2
Board of Zoning Adjustment -
of the District of Columbia =

441 4th Street, NW, Suite 210S
Washington, DC 20001

Re:  BZA Case No. 19703 for Capitol Hill Day School
218 D Street, SE

Dear Members of the Board:

I am writing this letter in support of the above-referenced BZA application, wherein the
Capitol Hill Day School proposes to utilize the second floor of the existing building at 218 D
Street, SE for private school uses. As a resident of the Carriage House of 309 3™ St SE, I have a
strong interest in the well-being of the area. I do not believe the proposed private school use will
have any negative impacts on the neighborhood therefore I am in support of their request for a
special exception to allow private school use in the existing building.

I am therefore in full support of the application and urge the Board to move forward in
approving the application.

Sincerely,
Ashley Schumann

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.19703
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